
From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Planning permission
Date: 18 September 2021 11:19:29

To the Planning Inspectorate

As you can see from my address I live within the area that will be 
severely affected by the construction of the proposed Sizewell C 
power station. In particular the proposed building of the Park and 
Ride at Darsham will have a profound impact on all who use the 
A12 and the surrounding lanes for their daily business. 

Already it can take upwards of 10 minutes to use the junction of 
the A144 and the A12 at peak holiday times. This brings about an 
increased use of country lanes, often single track, to avoid it. 
These lanes are already over used by lorries and delivery vans 
and are in a poor condition. The lack of verge trimming etc which 
is in itself a good thing, makes these lanes even more dangerous 
for walkers, cyclists, riders etc to use. There is no way to avoid 
wide vehicles. Most children and young people rely on buses and 
trains to get to schools and colleges and getting to stations and 
bus stops will be difficult, and the school bus for the Thomas Mills 
High School uses the layby immediately adjoining the proposed 
site for the Park and Ride. 

This is an area which relies a great deal on the tourist and holiday 
trade and as such is lucky to maintain a year round trade. The 
area is internationally famous for it’s wildlife which will be directly 
affected by this construction. Increased traffic, noise and light 
pollution together with the other environmental damage which will 
happen, will affect local businesses to a high degree.

The increased offshore Wind Farm industry is becoming hugely 



more efficient and able to provide energy for the grid. Already this 
development is causing environmental damage with the 
construction of sub stations. However, with sensible planning this 
could play a much greater part in the generation of electricity for 
the country without such great destruction of AONBs, SSSIs etc.

The proposed new road south of Yoxford will destroy one of the 
most attractive areas outside the nature reserves. The destruction 
of ancient trees and hedgerows will never be recoverable.

New developments in nuclear power generation involving the 
smaller Rolls Royce units do not appear to be considered. This 
appears to show lack of imaginative thinking in our needs for 
electricity generation. Planning of new houses should involve 
much greater use of up to date micro generation, PV use, 
insulation qualities and so on.

Coastal erosion is a fact on this coast. This coast is unstable and 
sea level rise is a fact. How long before a ‘once a century’ flood 
scenario happens? These appear to be coming rather more 
frequent.

In conclusion, the construction of Sizewell C is an impending 
disaster for this area in many ways. I hope you will consider the 
long term, and what we should put in place for our future 
generations. A nuclear power station is not what we need.

Rose Hart




